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Name

Keondra King

Address

903 Melrose Ct
Waldorf, MD 20602

Phone

(301) 875-6155

Email

keondraking3@gmail.com

Comment

I am a PTA Board member for Pearl’s Childcare Learning Center, which is located at 2350 Hamilton Dr., Waldorf,
MD. We have a major concern about the safety of the entrance to the school’s property. The entrance/exit sits in an
area where you can’t see what cars are coming from either direction. You are unable to see the cars until the very
last minute. We are concerned because there have been several incidents where an accident almost occurred. Cars
coming in both directions are usually traveling at high speed (way above the posted speed limit) and with children
and parents coming and going on a regular basis we are terrified of how unsafe the situation is currently. We
wanted to contact the county to see if there is something that you all can do to make the area safer for everyone.
We were hoping a traffic light, signage that states a school & bus stop are ahead, something to keep drivers aware
of the entrance and the kids and families coming and going from the daycare and housing development across the
street. I hope you are able to address this safety concern before someone gets hurt so that we can be proactive
versus reactive.
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